
Resident’s Support 

From:  XXXXXXXX  

Sent: 21 February 2024 23:22 

To: Licensing <Licensing@lewisham.gov.uk> 

Subject: Beckenham place park - variation to premises licence PL1376 

To whom it may concern, 

I'm a resident at xxxxxxxxxxxx, just next to Beckenham Place Park. 

This is to let you know that I fully support this application. Festivals are great, they 

bring joy to the community and the proposed amended hours won't affect local 

residents much. 

Kind regards, 

xxxxxxxxxxx 
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